
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Heidelberg 05.10.2023 
 

 
Important laboratory information: 
Discontinuation of the Septin-9 test 
 

Dear colleague, 

The manufacturer of the Septin-9 test has stopped producing the kits and we 
cannot currently offer an alternative method. Therefore, Septin-9 diagnostics in 
the MVZ laboratory Dr. Limbach & Colleagues Heidelberg is no longer 
available with immediate effect.  

The license for the Septin-9 test was acquired from another company and is 
currently being further developed as the “Colorectal Cancer Blood Kit”. We 
therefore hope to be able to offer the examination again soon and will inform 
you about this separately. We very much regret this development and ask for 
your understanding.  

Best regards 

 
 
 

 
Dr. med. Konrad Bode 
Specialist in microbiology, virology and infection epidemiology 
Graduate biochemist 
Head of Department Molecular Diagnostics / Serology / Immunology / Genetics 


